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May 13, 1991

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you
for receiving the First Honorary Doctrate Degree from Corpus
Christi State University.

If there is any way that I may ever be of assistance to you,
please do not hesitate to let me know.

Once again, congratulations and best wishes.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincergly,

4-24TS-A
Member of Congress
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